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Youre in Good Comparny

Application to Receive Funds

The Aurora Mayor’s Charity Golf Classic has raised over $1 million to date and has financially assisted several community
organizations to provide much needed services to residents living in the Town of Aurora. Recipient selection is conducted

annually by the application review and disbursement committee of the Town of Aurora Mayor’s Charity Golf Classic and is

based on the information provided in this application.

Funding Criteria and guidelines;

e Individual applicants and community groups must demonstrate financial hardship or a limited means to retain funds in
another manner. Individual applications demonstrating financial hardship will be kept confidential.

e Individuals and organizations may not receive funding for more than two consecutive years.

e Funding requests for more than $5,000 in a calendar year will not be accepted.

e Funding requests for more than 50% of an initiative will not be considered and applicants must demonstrate how the
remaining funds will be or have been obtained

e Applications should demonstrate a benefit to the residents of the Town of Aurora that receiving the funding will
provide

e Successful applicants will be required to report back in any way they deem appropriate regarding the utilization of
funds within six (6) months of receiving funds

Name of Individual or Community Group *

The Salvation Army, Northridge Community Church

Address

Street Number and Name * City/ Town *

15338 Leslie St Aurora



Province * Postal Code *

Ontario L4G 7C4

Contact Information

Email Address * Phone Number *

Angela.Covert@salvationarmy.ca (905) 895-6276

On a separate document, please outline your initiative and any supporting documentation you have. The
information being provided should align with the funding criteria guidelines found above. Please attach your
documentation with this this form.



The Salvation Army

Canada & Bermuda 15338 Leslie St.
Ontario Division Aurora, ON L4G 7C4
Tel: 905 895 -6276
. Northridge Community Church Email:
Giving Hope Today northridge.info@salvationarmy.ca
northridgesa.com

Proposal for The Salvation Army, Northridge Community Church (TSANCC)
COMMUNITY GARDEN

TSANCC Community Garden aims to transform a plot of land into a vibrant, sustainable green
space that will serve as a hub for community engagement, education, and healthy living. By
creating a welcoming environment where community members can grow their own food,
connect with nature, and build relationships the garden will contribute to the health and well-
being of our community.

The garden will be located on a portion of our property on the west side of the building using
raised beds for vegetable gardening. We anticipate that there will be community residents;
church members; and clients of our food bank who will participate in the garden. There will be
24 plots of 4X4 feet.

Budget
- Garden materials (wood, soil, compost, tools): $2500.00
- Contingency fund and labour: $500.00

Total Budget: $3000.00

Timeline:

- Planning and design: present

- Construction and planting: May 15 — May 30
- Educational opportunities: Ongoing

- Maintenance and operations: Ongoing

Sustainability Plan:

To ensure the long-term success of the garden, the lead volunteer will be responsible for
overseeing the operations in partnership with the Community and Family Services staff. They
will also implement sustainable gardening practices, such as composting, rainwater harvesting,
and organic gardening techniques as the garden becomes established.

Community Impact:

We will measure the impact of the garden through informal evaluations with participants gaging
their experience with the quality of the food grown and feeling of community well-being. The
participants will be encouraged to donate any abundance of produce to the TSANCC food bank.
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Conclusion:

The TSANCC Community Garden will not only provide a source of fresh, healthy food for the
participants but also create a space where participants can come together, learn from each
other, and form lasting bonds. With your support, we can make this vision a reality and create a
positive impact on the lives of our community.

Thank you for considering our proposal. We look forward to the opportunity to create a thriving
community garden that will benefit our community for years to come.

Sincerely,

Angela Covert

Community Relations Representative
905.895.6276 ext. 204
Angela.covert@salvationarmy.ca



